
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Anne Thayer <AnneThayer@schouse.gov>

Date: 6/20/2018 1:51:16 PM
Subject: Council on Aging

Attachments: 2018-6-6 Council on Aging Announcement.pdf
2017-6-8 General Appointments Application.pdf

Good Afternoon Representative Thayer,
 
The Council on Aging is about to have a vacancy in your district and we are looking for nominations for the seat. The 
Lieutenant Governor asked me to reach out to you to see if you have any recommendations. I am attaching the 
announcement of the vacancy and the appointment application. Thank you for any input you may have.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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